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Government of India
Indian Institute of Technology, Guwahati

Legal Cell
IIT Guwahati

Dated: 21/06/2022

To

Shri S Kumar
Raebareli
229010

Registration Number : IITGW/R/X/22/00008

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide
letter dated 02/05/2022 and to say that IIT Guwahati follows the Govt. of India
Rule for fixation of pay which is issued by Govt. of India for CFTIs from time to
time for direct recruitment..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Prof. Diganta Goswami
FAA & Registrar i/c
Address: IIT Guwahati
Phone No.: 03612582016

Yours faithfully

( Pranab Borgohain)
CPIO & Assistant Registrar

Phone No.: 0361-2582048
Email : pborgohain@iitg.ac.in

Letter :: Request Disposed Off https://rtionline.gov.in/RTIMIS/CPIO/ui.finalReplyLetter.php

1 of 1 10/18/2024, 12:08 PM


